January 6, 2000

SAMPLE

17 Extension Street

Newport, RI  02840

Dear:

We have received your $25.00 payment toward your Books for Salve pledge. Thank you! This gift will be directly applied toward annual book acquisition for the McKillop Library. You should be proud to know that inside each book purchased with Senior Challenge ‘99 funds, a special book plate will acknowledge the generosity of your class. 

We will send you updates as to which books have been purchased so far. This program will continue for three years, as long as you and your classmates fulfill your promise. Just imagine how many Class of ’99 bookplates will be in the stacks! When you return to campus, which we hope will be soon, check out the new books in the library!

Also, look for your name in this year’s Gifts & Grants with your class listing. Thanks again for your gift and best wishes for the coming year. If you have any questions or would like to send us some news, please call our toll-free number 1-877-SRU-GIFT. 

Sincerely,

Victoria A. Duclos

Director of Annual Giving

Senior Challenge Coordinator

Duclosv@salve.edu
Please retain this letter for income tax filing purposes. Unless otherwise indicated above, no substantial donor benefits were associated with this gift.
